
NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX 
INCREASE FOR KENDALL COUNTY, 

ILLINOIS

I.  A public hearing to approve a proposed 
property tax levy increase for Kendall 
County, Illinois for 2024 payable 2025 
will be held on November 19th, 2024, at 
9:00 a.m. at the Kendall County Office 
Building, 111 W. Fox Street, Yorkville, 
Illinois, 60560.

  Any person desiring to appear at the 
public hearing and present testimony to 
the taxing district may contact Debbie 
Gillette, Kendall County Clerk and 
Recorder, 502 S Main Steet, Yorkville, 
Illinois, 60560, (630) 553-4104.

II.  The corporate and special purpose 
property taxes extended or abated for 
2023 was $26,046,027.

  The proposed corporate and special 
purpose property taxes to be levied for 
2024 are $27,463,199. This represents a 
5.44% increase over the previous year.

III.  The property taxes extended for debt 
service and public building commission 
leases for 2023 was $0.

  The estimated property taxes to be 
levied for debt service and public 
building commission leases for 2024 
is $0. This represents a 0.0% increase 
over the previous year.

IV.  The total property taxes extended or 
abated for 2023 were $26,046,027.

  The estimated total property taxes to be 
levied for 2024 are $27,463,199. This 
represents a 5.44% increase over the 
previous year.


